
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupils Said We Did 
 

“We want the chance to put forward our 
ideas for new extracurricular clubs.” 
 

 

Through our recent School Council questionnaire, 
you told us you'd like to see more extracurricular 
clubs that match your interests. We listened and 
wanted to know more about your ideas. 
We did: You were given the opportunity to 
complete a questionnaire in your tutor groups in 
which you were able to put forward suggestions 
for new and exciting extracurricular clubs that we 
do not currently offer at Wednesfield Academy. 
The school council have been hard at work 
gathering the most popular suggestions and these 
have been put forward to the Academy 
extracurricular leader. 
 

 

“We want to improve the corridor 
congestion and overall safety during 
lesson changeovers” 

 

 
You were also given the opportunity to share any 
concerns around the way in which health and safety 
is followed when moving around certain parts of the 
school building, especially during busy times. We 
took your feedback on board and have made 
improvements to help everyone move more 
comfortably and confidently throughout the school 
day. 
We did: Through pupil voice sessions, we have 
had the chance to listen to any concerns raised. 
We have listened to your feedback and have made 
changes to support and ensure a safe and calm 
school environment for all pupils. 

 


